
PUBLIC HEARING
Fluvanna County Board of Supervisors

Wednesday, September 16, 2020, at 7:00 pm
Pursuant to Virginia Code Section 15.2-2204, a public hearing will be held at 
the Fluvanna County Library in Palmyra, Virginia for citizens of the County 
to have the opportunity to be heard by the Board of Supervisors for the fol-
lowing item:

SUP 20:01 Central Virginia Electric Cooperative – A request for a spe-
cial use permit to construct an electrical substation (major utility) on 4 acres 
known as Tax Map 39, Section A, Parcel 34A. The property is located on the 
south side of West River Road (Route 6), approximately 0.5 miles west of the 
intersection with Rolling Road South (State Route 620). The parcel is zoned 
A-1 Agricultural, General and located within the Rural Preservation Planning 
Area and the Fork Union Election District. 

The public is invited to attend the hearing at which persons affected may ap-
pear and present their views. If the September 16, 2020 meeting of the Board 
of Supervisors is held “virtually”, as has been practice of the County in recent 
months due to the COVID-19 pandemic, instructions for participation in the 
public hearing will be available on the County’s website: https://www.fluvan-
nacounty.org/. Interested persons may also submit written comments prior to 
the time of the hearing. Questions or comments may be directed to the Plan-
ning and Community Development Department at (434) 591-1910.


